
 

 

 

                      MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2020-07-11-078 

TO             :  ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, 
SUB- SPECIALTY SOCIETIES & AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

 
DATE         :  JULY 11, 2020 
 
SUBJECT  :  SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM OF THE BPI FOUNDATION, INC.  

 

The Philippine Medical Association recognizes and supports the initiative of 

the BPI FOUNDATION, INC, the Pagpupugay Scholarship Fund Program, in 

honor of the heroic efforts of our medical frontliners who passed away in the line of 

duty against Covid-19. 

 

“Pagpupugay” is a five-year scholarship fund program that will support the 

college education of the next of kin of the medical frontliners who died while 

battling the Covid-19 virus.   

 

Ten (10) scholars will be chosen by BPIF in 2020, to be evaluated for annual 

renewal.  Each scholar will be provided a maximum of P100,000.00 scholarship 

fund per academic year that will cover the tuition and other miscellaneous fees, 

paid directly to the BPIF’s partner school. 

 

To know more about the qualifications, requirements, process for application, 

list of colleges/universities, and other details of the program, please visit the 

following links:  

Website: https://bpifoundation.org/page/pagpugay-scholarship.   

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BPIFoundation  

https://bpifoundation.org/page/pagpugay-scholarship
https://www.facebook.com/BPIFoundation


 

 

 

You may also contact Ms. Janelle Monsanto, Program Manager of BPI 

Foundation, at mobile no. 09668028528, Mondays thru Fridays, from 8:00AM to 

5:00PM, or email her at bpifoundationinc@gmail.com. 

 

Deadline of submission of application has been extended until July 31, 2020.    

 

We hope that this tribute and commitment of the BPI Foundation, Inc. will 

give more HOPE to the bereaved families of our fallen heroes. 

 

Thank you and may God bless us all! 

 

  

        Sincerely yours, 

 

        RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
                    Secretary General 
 

        Noted by: 

 

        JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
        President    
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